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Due to a shooting incident on July 3, 2024, in San Francisco, lockouts are now rescheduled for late 
August through September. During the incident, a tenant fired multiple shots at sheriff deputies 
performing a lockout. As a result, the San Francisco County Sheriff's Department will undergo 
additional training to help prevent similar incidents in the future. 

Please be aware that the incident may also affect lockouts in neighboring counties.  

If you have any questions regarding this delay, please contact our office at nocal@kts-law.com. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kimball, Tirey & St. John LLP is a full service real estate law firm representing residential and commercial 
property owners and managers. This article is for general information purposes only. While KTS provides 
clients with information on legislative changes, our courtesy notifications are not meant to be exhaustive and 
do not take the place of legislative services or membership in trade associations. Our legal alerts are 
provided on selected topics and should not be relied upon as a complete report of all new changes of local, 
state, and federal laws affecting property owners and managers. Laws may have changed since this article 
was published.  Before acting, be sure to receive legal advice from our office. For contact information, please 
visit our website:  www.kts-law.com.  For past Legal Alerts, Questions & Answers and Legal Articles, please 
consult the resource section of our website. 
    

© 2024 Kimball, Tirey and St. John LLP 

mailto:nocal@kts-law.com
http://www.kts-law.com/

